
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW?
Note from Rosalyn Gannon: 

 

In 1960, the NSD girls did not have any uniforms, and 

the school was not sure about it as we just started the 

volleyball games.   

So, I asked Mrs. Garrison, my home economics teacher 

if she would help us make the uniforms.  I bought a wrap 

of white fabric, and we included the volleyball girls and 

made the uniforms (one-piece uniforms) for the first year. 

We played against several schools, and the girls did well 

even though we lost all of the games.   

During the second year (1962) Supt. George Thompson 

decided to buy our new uniforms for the girls, which were 

nice black shorts and white shirts with the emblems of NSD 

on the top side of the shirts.  

 

By Treasurer Debra Weyers, Class of 1979 

 

 

  

Rosalyn Gannon and Ethel Rentschler 

Front Row from Left to Right: Lennis Steggs and Linda Cox 
Back Row from Left to Right: Karen Schuelke, Ruth Wessel, 
Vernelle Peters, Jean Smith, Bonita Harris, Fauneil Danekas,  
and, Helen Cross 


